From: Mike Smit

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 11:21 AM
To: pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Cc: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: FW: Application No DA2020/1756
Categories: DA2020/1756

From: Alanna Smit

Date: Monday, 13 December 2021 at 11:16 am

To: "planningpanels@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au" <planningpanels@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>,
"pittwater@parliment.nsw.gov.au" <pittwater@parliment.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Application No DA2020/1756

To whom it may concern and everyone involved namely the deciding panel member and Rob Stokes our supposed
member for Pittwater,

What a catastrophe, wreaking of complete bureaucracy, bad decisions and utter disregard for our whole community
and the future generations to come. Pathetic.

WHY WILL YOU NOT LISTEN TO THE PEOPLE WHO LIVE AND WORK HERE?

Roberston Road needs to be a laneway of commercial restaurants and local businesses not a entryway to an
underground carpark or worse yet, multiple underground carparks.

The proposed building is revolting, unsympathetic to all its surroundings but that aside the most critical component
is the carpark access.

This is Dangerous given the current levels of foot traffic namely young children often seen on their scooters walking
with mum and bub in pram as one example.

Forever this space will be unusable as a community gathering space and will destroy the only businesses that are
managing to stay afloat.

Please do not let this development proceed in the current design. | can’t understand how it’s even gotten this far
given the level of objections and rightly so.

We are all desperate to see the area redeveloped but please consider its purpose and what the entire community is
asking for.

Please hear the people of Newport. Please work with the people of Newport to deliver a community space designed
for generations to come to continue to enjoy, where small business can thrive and we can all be seen as leaders in
planning, progression and sustainable practices.

Kindest,

Alanna Smit





